Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Maurice A. Robinson

July 7, 2022

Alder Taft
City of Racine Finance & Personnel Committee
730 S Washington Ave
Racine, WI 53403

RE:

Committee Appearance Request to:

- Apply for and Accept the 2021 Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) Edward Byrne Justice Assistance Grant (JAG), Grant Control #00466, and
- Renew the Interlocal Agreement with the Racine County Sheriff's Office (RCSO)

Dear Alder Taft & Member of the Finance & Personnel Committee:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to seek approval to apply for and accept the 202f1 BJA Edward Byrne JAG; #00466.

The grant amount is \$45,050.00 and will be split with the Racine County Sheriff's Office (RCSO). The Racine Police Department portion of the award will be \$22,525.00 with no City match required.

I further request to renew the Interlocal Agreement with the RCSO.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Maurice A. Robinson

Chief of Police

MAR/cad

cc Deputy Chief Jessie Metoyer

Laura Castaneda, City Finance Department Kathleen Fischer, City Finance Department

auni X. Lobinson

